Water System Information

Issued: Nov 14 2022 3:56PM PST by RDCK Water Notifications
Locations: Home

The Edgewood Water System will experience loss of pressure on the following dates: November
17,2022 from 4:00pm to 5:00pm..

Instructions

BC Hydro is conducting work which will cause a power outage at the Edgewood Pump House.

The power outage will cause a loss of pressure on the distribution system on the Edgewood
Water System.

Additional Information

For more information contact the RDCK (250) 352-8161 or 1-800-268-7325 ext. 8161, or visit our
website at www.rdck.ca/water.
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